
  

 Newsletter Friday 19th May 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 22nd May will be Week 2 

Attendance: Whole school attendance w/e 12th May 2017 is  94.62% 

Registration group with the highest attendance as of w/e 12th May 2017 is Andy Train with 98.44% 

Information for Parents 

If you have any issues/concerns regarding our school and/or our staff, could you 
please contact us in the first instance rather than voicing your opinions via social 
media? We are here to listen to you. 
 
In order to ensure our Safeguarding procedures are really rigorous and robust so that all our pupils 
are safe we need to slightly change some of our procedures. Some of our parents escort their pupils 
to their classroom in a morning and at the end of the school day. We would love this to continue, 
but to fully conform to safeguarding we will need to get a member of staff, most likely from the class 
team, to escort you whilst on the school premises. 
 
We thank you for your understanding on this issue as I know all our priorities are to keep our 

children safe.  

Calling all parents and carers, do you struggle in the kitchen, can't yet 
scramble an egg? 
We have just what you need! 
If you'd like to be taught how to make a delicious and nutritious evening 
meal for your family, and then get to take it home with you. 
Keep Wednesday 5th July free 3.30-5pm. 
Based at school in the secondary food room. 
More information to follow later...... Ms Jilli Guy 

 

 

TIP OF THE WEEK Help your child with imaginative tasks 

Some children find imaginative tasks really challenging.  They find it difficult to think about things 

that are not real. Using pictures and photographs to support their thinking and give them ideas can 

reduce their anxiety about imaginative tasks. 

Follow us on: 

http://www.hacw.nhs.uk/our-services/speech-language-therapy/childrens/resources/   

  

  

Worcestershire Speech and Language Therapy                            @SLT_Worcs 



HAZEL Class 

Hazel have enjoyed learning all about nature in preparation for our class assembly. We have 

explored forest school looking for our favourite aspects of nature and we are really excited to 

perform it for you in assembly! 

 

 

 

 

 

Art News 

 
Pupils from Middle and Upper school have recently taken part in an Artist in residence 
project. 
They have produced some amazing work with Tanya Raabe - Webber, a disabled artist who 
specialises in portraits. 
The project was funded by NADWAS and the portraits are currently on display as part of 
the counties Voices and Visions project at Worcester Cathedral. The exhibition runs until 
the 11th June. 

 

Kennedy Class 

This week Kennedy Class visited the farm, we had lots of fun and tried out lots of new things, 
collecting eggs, mucking out the pigs, petting rabbits and even rolling in the hay!! 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY 

19 HAZEL Assembly 

24 - 26 PETER COLLINS Class residential 

26 BEECH Assembly 

Whitsun Holidays 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 
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